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Christmas Eve Service 

 

https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig2HbEzfZvehsiVNXtObhBH2ugt7eB4E3tMt5MNypsRYOtrjwZ-2Ilr8Bs6G9Zs3Y6rHoKa0HoHqYERiS-EzLhxIZ5J_W1mJTjXI-yiX6LsibgeecwsRbGRJfJbgahZXZ7PL9OF7gb1X4MwkW7XzgM3UiUqa-hXV&c=TOS0r8h8vtm_cvYl87-hvzxVsGm3Mjk9ko_mFClNhMVtGqA8JFIWwg==&ch=R4t4iixgTLunAMqCAYxiOZ7NYG4zs5qrqqjUc8gecs2s_lF9UhZWcA==


Please join us for our Christmas Eve Service on 
December 24 at 7 p.m. The service will feature hymns, 
Scripture readings, and special music selections 
performed to the glory of God. Invite a friend or 
neighbor to join you as we worship Christ, our newborn 
King—invitation postcards may be found in the 
narthex. 

 

  

 

  
  

 

  

New Membership Class  

Begins February 9 

 

A sign-up sheet for the next adult membership class with 
Pastor Muhlfeld is available in the narthex. Attending the 
class does not obligate one to apply for membership, but is 
a requirement before meeting with the Session for a 
membership interview and is an excellent way to learn 
more about what we believe as a congregation as well as 
get to know others who are newer to the church. The class 
will be held during the Sunday School hour (9:15 – 10:00 
a.m.) and will meet February 9 to March 23 in the far 
narthex. 

 

  

 

  
  

https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig2HbEzfZvehsiVNXtObhBH2ugt7eB4E3tMt5MNypsRYOtrjwZ-2IuJ01_-0gC0PzxxQOyAPLNKmrgp6D2I-TjS0Qsr4YuYhnxucRkc62L6tU7wezsGG5j8bezmrH3dc6bSSP24OwT20fgiZazB8SrJH0Fjxk7qk0j0xrsxvCGI5ehXXZwaMbMGJm5-yUHywKopZVcyi40M6PyYNw9aPNZuKynwDDj169z7nUh-FarXvRSJj0OfteR3inOZL2iIg&c=TOS0r8h8vtm_cvYl87-hvzxVsGm3Mjk9ko_mFClNhMVtGqA8JFIWwg==&ch=R4t4iixgTLunAMqCAYxiOZ7NYG4zs5qrqqjUc8gecs2s_lF9UhZWcA==


  

 

Congregation Connection 

 

2025 Offering Envelopes 

 
Offering envelopes for 2025 have been placed in 
church mailboxes. The envelope system allows us 
to discretely record offerings in order to provide a 
year-end giving statement. If you do not have 
offering envelopes and would like them, please 
contact the church office. Likewise, If you wish to 
keep your envelope number but do not need the 
physical envelopes, please let the church office 
know for reordering purposes. 

 

  

 

You may also make online donations through our website. A small fee for such donations is 
covered by the church, but is by no means prohibitive if you find online giving most 
convenient. You may include your envelope number with your online gift.  
 

New this year - you may now also give via Venmo through the website. 
  
Designated gifts to the building fund may be made at any time, either online (chose building 
fund) or by check (write "Designated - Building Fund" in the memo line). 
  
Thank you for supporting Covenant's ministry so generously in 2024! 

 

  
  

 

  

2024 Operation Christmas Child 
Wrap-Up 

 
A big thank you to everyone who participated in this year's 
Operation Christmas Child efforts!  

 

  

 

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0012d8HvqKjSahCKLaTRW0zclXHEzx0UTr67yStENEPr-Qn5Q_PhqGqNmm1WmWKkWvr6Mtoy9ngilpFkpGvfthftjrsBq_95vDdWO-tt0_rEFciQfkfso_A_YOqEvfM4O0p17T8ntqtR427YKPSSWMva8xaIy1lp98f-TgGq9T8O48=&c=CCenN4di5cFBOe-xRnw_oV38WMWMExa0xvHDJcDZNP5KZjCeeaQhnA==&ch=bsSdowCKqbr68TyMKLOKweDgIDWqtVdL_QMslZQrCP7Z_O8PwkhcrQ==


National Collection Week was a great success thanks to our many volunteers (78 this week 
alone!) and everyone who contributed shoeboxes and items throughout the year for our 
packing party. We had tremendous generosity in giving this year. Many children and their 
families will be blessed through these shoebox gifts that will be presented with the gospel 
message attached in their own language. 
  
A total of 8,921 boxes were received from the local community at our drop-off site, an increase 
of 547 boxes over last year! 
  
Our congregation contributed a total of 426 boxes, which includes 310 boxes packed at the 
packing party from donations collected throughout the year. In addition, one business of a 
Covenant family contributed another 244 boxes. The four tractor trailers once in the parking 
lot are totally full, and 22 additional cartons of shoeboxes & filler items will be transported by 
individuals serving at the Baltimore, MD processing center. 21,364 children will receive boxes 
from our location, 745 more than last year. Praise God! 
  
If you are interested in serving, please contact Sue Zachmann for more information on how to 
be involved next year. 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  
  

Upcoming Events 
 

   

 
Please check past Covenant Updates for additional information on items below: 

https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig2HbEzfZvehsiVNXtObhBH2ugt7eB4E3tMt5MNypsRYOtrjwZ-2It7Jc4cKZ92uB06g1P5NJ4-Q_5QbUsRsxqHIxtROClKWsRkF97mcMCWJ4CqgZPMaVJsrntA2bi7PHbjQlelRQoH7jbB5Qmbx3Ko4SaXCoBg6v86r25_p7lF5n8mn0o3ro97JheGpNOanJSLMBLQV8A0ind8ykcMYLXKpkMaboftH&c=TOS0r8h8vtm_cvYl87-hvzxVsGm3Mjk9ko_mFClNhMVtGqA8JFIWwg==&ch=R4t4iixgTLunAMqCAYxiOZ7NYG4zs5qrqqjUc8gecs2s_lF9UhZWcA==
https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig2HbEzfZvehsiVNXtObhBH2ugt7eB4E3tMt5MNypsRYOtrjwZ-2It7Jc4cKZ92uB06g1P5NJ4-Q_5QbUsRsxqHIxtROClKWsRkF97mcMCWJ4CqgZPMaVJsrntA2bi7PHbjQlelRQoH7jbB5Qmbx3Ko4SaXCoBg6v86r25_p7lF5n8mn0o3ro97JheGpNOanJSLMBLQV8A0ind8ykcMYLXKpkMaboftH&c=TOS0r8h8vtm_cvYl87-hvzxVsGm3Mjk9ko_mFClNhMVtGqA8JFIWwg==&ch=R4t4iixgTLunAMqCAYxiOZ7NYG4zs5qrqqjUc8gecs2s_lF9UhZWcA==


 
Current Adult Sunday School Class at 9:15 a.m.: 

• Atonement - Sanctuary - led by Mike Roberts  
• Sharing the Gospel for Non-Evangelists - Room 107 - led by Bob Witmer  

 
December 

• 12/5 at 9:30 a.m. - Mothers of Young Children Fellowship - more information here  

• 12/7 from 9:00-11:00 a.m. - Holiday Meal Collection for the Food Pantry  

• 12/8 - Christmas Cards for Missionaries in narthex  
• 12/10 at 11:30 a.m. - Senior Fellowship Christmas Luncheon at Plumsteadville Inn  

• 12/15 at 4:30 p.m. - Congregational Christmas Caroling  

• 12/22 at 9:00 a.m. - Christmas Breakfast - sign up in narthex by December 15  

• 12/24 at 7:00 p.m. - Christmas Eve Service - postcard invitation here  

 
February 

• 2/9 at 9:15 a.m. - New Membership Class begins - sign up in the narthex  
 

This Sunday Pastor Rohrman will preach from Galatians 5:13-26 and his sermon title is 
Born to Set Thy People Free. He writes, "When the fullness of time had come, God sent 
forth his Son to redeem his people from the curse of the law. But in this week’s passage, 
Paul warns that using this freedom to fulfill the desires of the flesh (or sinful nature) and 
to practice its works is not an option for those who are called to serve one another, who 
walk by the Spirit, who will inherit the kingdom, and who belong to Christ." 

  

 

Live Stream  
 

 

Worship Bulletin  
 

 

  

We look forward to worshiping with you  

this week! 
 

   

https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig2HbEzfZvehsiVNXtObhBH2ugt7eB4E3tMt5MNypsRYOtrjwZ-2IhlQ-EacWRDnHgXOiDtRn0TUpeOLA-VA9GLCZP35cMWcLqsqjA3ra4Z0eOGDjr3et4fZfltI8W1qDmk06BQuZ3AxNxfnbqd_6IBEk4yPOVn1K_wwPSo4YGZ0nhRcGjMIpmm2hNlRJ7mIPuG-H0nOqSu1iBAwVAImo4-qr3f3TD0kqrMJupScOwoSM6WfYJSnCaeq8bsNGAmZ&c=TOS0r8h8vtm_cvYl87-hvzxVsGm3Mjk9ko_mFClNhMVtGqA8JFIWwg==&ch=R4t4iixgTLunAMqCAYxiOZ7NYG4zs5qrqqjUc8gecs2s_lF9UhZWcA==
https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig2HbEzfZvehsiVNXtObhBH2ugt7eB4E3tMt5MNypsRYOtrjwZ-2IuJ01_-0gC0P0nRdO_8O58oo4GXAyMUOPpPioeihBGaFJ48NBya7kM2n0_V7H6_oxolS7z9oh3ap6dkiunKLsEaW21h87g6u8u7Fa1v-M3htsyzJ_KsOpk83vRS6In8Ag8bbfhOoHQNKGbtQYklViHstfqAz-bpRa_Af5SiIuTTWR1U--PjIq4TAmyQvq3E4IpuKw_PeLWtY&c=TOS0r8h8vtm_cvYl87-hvzxVsGm3Mjk9ko_mFClNhMVtGqA8JFIWwg==&ch=R4t4iixgTLunAMqCAYxiOZ7NYG4zs5qrqqjUc8gecs2s_lF9UhZWcA==
https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig2HbEzfZvehsiVNXtObhBH2ugt7eB4E3tMt5MNypsRYOtrjwZ-2Ilr8Bs6G9Zs3-qHuHcLw5qI8kPpmvE_GrpLVlUrEZM1_wYI_g-5ws7hZ_p0A267VYeUyWmyRsqSqParOAMHQqD2wm_v3bIilCriqzOWn0PRtv-OwmHcJa1Q03MeXv-fR_a5wFHlsQ2OCs1kjCmq6tZE=&c=TOS0r8h8vtm_cvYl87-hvzxVsGm3Mjk9ko_mFClNhMVtGqA8JFIWwg==&ch=R4t4iixgTLunAMqCAYxiOZ7NYG4zs5qrqqjUc8gecs2s_lF9UhZWcA==
https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig2HbEzfZvehsiVNXtObhBH2ugt7eB4E3tMt5MNypsRYOtrjwZ-2IuJ01_-0gC0PcJVr4IihgSc2LKkhLtev3fi05Dq8M63Xtg3eM1-SBsZPqyClRvSExz4u1zH2L9PUatT7isNYDw2v9uaX6vRVHVqRrnyjAysbcGUdts4UUOWmxz_Brnrkf62CatOgybK5qAw8v9bdJ3EKr1mk-hBk6xYYbBPottDgmGOtmDlHCsSBjTQ0MdeZjj1DCUPAvrkJ&c=TOS0r8h8vtm_cvYl87-hvzxVsGm3Mjk9ko_mFClNhMVtGqA8JFIWwg==&ch=R4t4iixgTLunAMqCAYxiOZ7NYG4zs5qrqqjUc8gecs2s_lF9UhZWcA==


Covenant Presbyterian Church 
310 Covenant Lane 

Harleysville, PA 19438 
(215) 256-1007 

 

Contact Us  
 

 

Visit our website  
 

 

 

   
 

 

mailto:information@covpreschurch.org
https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig2HbEzfZvehsiVNXtObhBH2ugt7eB4E3tMt5MNypsRYOtrjwZ-2Ilr8Bs6G9Zs3Y6rHoKa0HoHqYERiS-EzLhxIZ5J_W1mJTjXI-yiX6LsibgeecwsRbGRJfJbgahZXZ7PL9OF7gb1X4MwkW7XzgM3UiUqa-hXV&c=TOS0r8h8vtm_cvYl87-hvzxVsGm3Mjk9ko_mFClNhMVtGqA8JFIWwg==&ch=R4t4iixgTLunAMqCAYxiOZ7NYG4zs5qrqqjUc8gecs2s_lF9UhZWcA==

